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Wow! That was Fast! 
 
Due to an enthusiastic response to our Community Canopy Project, all 2,200 
trees have been claimed within 72 hours of launch. We appreciate the public 
interest and thank our partners at the Arbor Day Foundation for facilitating all 
your requests for trees. Thousands of Southern Nevada residents stepped up to 
go All-In Clark County with us and plant trees to mitigate extreme heat and help 
us combat the urban heat island effect. 
 
Due to the success of the Community Canopy’s Project fall campaign, we will 
be rolling out a second round of trees in Spring. Stayed Tuned! 
 
Thanks again for going All-In with us! 
 
 
 

                 
 


